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April 2, 2013
Dear Valued Customer,

Use of Personal Data in Direct Marketing

We are writing to you in order to be in compliance with the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance in
Hong Kong, relating to direct marketing that took effect from April 1, 2013, We would like to ensure
yvou to be well informed of our latest news, exhibitions, events and other promotions in the future,
please note that we will continue to provide you with information relating to our gallery. Such
information could be delivered to you personally through various communication channels by using
your email address, correspondence address, mobile phone number and telephone number. You may
subsequently send your request by mail to Plum Blossoms (Int’1) Lid together with your registered
name and contact information to stop receiving the information.

Address : G, 1 Hollywood Road, Central, Hong Kong
Or email us at : unsubscribe(@plumblossoms.com

With our best wishes,
Plum Blossoms (Int’l) Ltd Team
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